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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Architects, LLC
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




Email: lgream@pfgw.org



February 10, 2011
Ms. Nannette Johnston
Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701







RE:
February 2011
Hardin County Schools










(Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report on projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.  I have one action item to present to the board this month.
1.    HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:  MOREL CONSTRUCTION COMPANY
Building Bid Package “A”:   Remaining work on the Nelson Drive extension change order project consist of seeding and grass growth in the Spring.  

2.  NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL - PHASE 5

Mark McNutt reports that masonry work is to begin Monday, February 14.


3.  JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL – Baseball/Softball Restroom/Concession Facility

Mark McNutt reports that masonry work to begin shortly. 


4.  LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL – Kitchen Freezer Replacement

Construction has not begun as yet. Construction is to be coordinated for completion by the end of Spring break.


5.  RENOVATIONS OF VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

ACTION ITEM

I plan to present Design Development documents to the board in the February 17th meeting to include attached schedule.  After the presentation if the board is in agreement then a motion to the effect of…

“I make a motion that the design development documents for the Vine Grove Elementary School Renovation project be approved.” 


Please give me a call if you have questions regarding this report.

Sincerely, 
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Larry Gream                                   
 C:      Gary Milby         
          David Wyatt
 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Vine Grove Elementary School Renovations
Anticipated schedule 

	Date
	Item
	Comments

	Thursday, February 17, 2011
	Board approval of design development documents.
	

	Thursday, February 24, 2011
	Board approval of construction documents
	

	Tuesday, March 1, 2011
	Gary Milby and Larry Gream to meet with David Bryant to review construction documents.
	

	Thursday, March 10, 2011
	Production plans available from printer for bidders and DOH
	Twenty one days before bid date.

	Monday, March 14, 2011
	Receive DOE approval to advertise
	

	Thursday, March 17, 2011
	Advertisement date
	

	Thursday, March 31, 2011
	Bid Date
	

	Friday, April 1, 2011
	HCS Board approves bids
	

	Thursday, April 21, 2011 
	Date desired for ordering steel trusses
	Six weeks prior to start of school

	Thursday, June 2, 2011
	Last day of school 
	

	Monday, August 1, 2011
	First day of school
	Phase 1 to be complete

	August 1, 2011 to

June 2, 2012
	
	Phase 2 work to be performed.

	June 2, 2012 to August 1, 2012 
	
	Phase 3 work to be performed.


          * Adjustment in dates may vary due to snow day, etc.
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